Murnaghan & Fee
Solicitors
Project House
37 Townhall Street
Enniskillen
Co Fermanagh
BT74 7BD

2 February 2004

Dear Sirs

Re: Lucy Crawford - Deceased

I have received your letter of 29 January 2004.

For your information I am enclosing a copy of the letter I have sent today to Mr Kevin Doherty.

My office has made enquiries with the General Medical Council regarding Dr Malik. We have been informed that he is not registered with the General Medical Council although further enquiries are being made.

Yours faithfully

J L LECKEY H M CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST

Enc